
G.N. (E.) 74 of 2017 

It is hereby notified that the Honourable Matthew CHEUNG Kin-chung, G.B.M., G.B.S., J.P., 
Chief Secretary for Administration, has ceased to discharge the duties of the office of Chief 
Executive with effect from the time of return to Hong Kong of the Chief Executive the 
Honourable Mrs. Carrie LAM CHENG Yuet-ngor, G.B.M., G.B.S., on 12 November 2017.
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